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Wow we made it to the end of term!  Thank-you to the staff for being such an amazing team, I feel very 
lucky to work with them all.  This morning we had our final staff meeting of the term online.  We said 
goodbye and good luck to Chris Whetter, Megan Bramley and Helen Prince.  We thanked them for all 
that they have brought to the school and wished them well on the next part of their journeys. 
 
I would like to say how proud I am of all the children - they have been incredible.  I have put a video 
message on Facebook for them ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκǇƻǊǘǊŜŀǘƘǎŎƘƻƻƭκǾƛŘŜƻǎκмфуфпусртммусмон. I am 
also hoping to upload it to the website.  I would like to say a big thank-you to the parents for all your 
support.  You have been amazing at supporting your children with home learning. 
 
This afternoon we held a socially distanced picnic for our Year 6 leavers.  It was a very special event.  
We broadcast the óassemblyô part to the Y6 parents via zoom, so that they could watch the event from 
afar.  It was very emotional.  They all received a wonderful year book which Helen Smith put together, 
a VE medal from Portreath Parish Council and a dictionary from the Redruth Rotary Club.  We watched 
the amazing lip syncing video which was put together by Mrs Forsdick and Miss Clarke.  We are 
hoping to share this via Facebook, as we have gained permission from all parents-keep an eye out for 
it. We were treated to a fab photo slideshow which brought back many memories. Miss Clarke gave a 
speech, I read a letter that I had written to the Year 6s, and Mrs Middleton read a beautiful poem about 
friendship.  We then gave out the leaversô awards. 
 
I am proud of each and everyone of them. They are now all flying off to their next destination whether 
that is Redruth, Pool, Camborne, Nexus or Rainhill High School.  They will be so lucky to have them.  
The children of Portreath are particularly special.  They will stand out in their new schools for their 
positive attitude, their kindness, their commitment to learning, their passion for looking after our planet 
and their growth mindset.  They will show them that they believe in themselves, work hard and as a 
result succeed.  
 
Have a wonderful summer everyone!         Cassie Pamplin 

Year 6 Leaver Awards 

Fred Harris Award-Oliver 

Academic Achievement ðGrace 

Progress ðLewis 

Endeavourð Irma 

Growth Mindset-Hazel 

Sport-Harry 

Thought of the week: 
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https://www.facebook.com/portreathschool/videos/1989486571186132


Here are the Year 6 children last year on their surf day: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And some from today: 


